
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BASE 

PSC BOX 2wo4 
CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 285424004 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

6287 
BEMD 

2 6 SEP 1997 

Charles Stehman, Ph.D., P.G. 
North Carolina Department of Environment 
and Natural Resources 
Division of Environmental Management 
Groundwater Section 
127 Cardinal Drive 
Wilmington, North Carolina 28405-J 845 

Dear Dr. Stehman: 

The semi-annual monitoring report (January - June 1997) for Operable Unit No. 7 (Sites 1 and 
28) is forwarded as the enclosure. This report includes procedures, analytical findings, and 
subsequent recommendations of the monitoring program for these sites at IMarine Corps Base 
(IMCB), Camp Lejeune. Monitoring program activities for these sites were implemented in 
response to the Record of Decision document signed by MCB, Camp Lejeune on March 6, 1996. 

The enclosed document has been prepared by Baker Environmental, Inc. and submitted to the 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command, Atlantic Division; MCB, Camp Lejeune; United States 
Environmental Protection Agency; and the North Carolina Department of Environment and 
Natural Resources in Raleigh. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. Mick Senus, Installation Restoration 
Division, Environmental Management Department, at telephone (910) 451-5068. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure: 1. Semi-Annual Report (,January - June 1997) 

Copy to: (w/o encls) 
COMLANTNAVFACENGCOM (Code 1823, K. Landman) 


